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REPORT ON THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR SOUTH WALES’ 

ANNUAL REPORT 23- 24 
 
Background  
 
This report is made in accordance with the South Wales Police and Crime Panel’s (“SWPCP”) 
statutory duty contained in Paragraph 28(4) of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 
2011 (“the Act”).  
 
The Act states that a Police and Crime Panel must— 
 
(a)  arrange for a public meeting of the panel to be held as soon as practicable after the panel 

is sent an annual report under section 12, 
(b)  ask the police and crime commissioner, at that meeting, such questions about the annual 

report as the members of the panel think appropriate, 
(c)  review the annual report, and 
(d)  make a report or recommendations on the annual report to the commissioner. 
 
Review of the Police and Crime Commissioner’s Annual Review 2023-24 
 
On the 11th June 2024, the Commissioner notified the SWPCP of her 2023 – 24                                                                                                    
Annual Report – see link Annual Report 2023/24 
 
The SWPCP met on the 18th June 2024 to review the Annual Report 2023 – 24 and to 
consider the same and make recommendations (if necessary).  
 

Report 
 
The SWPCP considered and welcomed the detailed content of the Annual Report and 
resolved to agree the contents of the same with a recommendations that the current priorities 
be maintained and that reports in the future be honest, concise, impactive and contain detail 
to allow the SWPCP to monitor and assess progress on the plan when compared to the 
previous year’s plan, detailing for instance any “lessons learned” (if any). 

 

 
Chairman of the SWPCP                                                              
18th June 2024 

https://democracy.merthyr.gov.uk/documents/s68274/2024%2006%2015%20-%20Annual%20Report%20Cover%20Report%20002.pdf?LLL=0

